Pest Control Information
The quarterly pest control usually only requires them spraying the perimeter of the home. Most of the time that is all it takes to keep the pest out. However if you find bugs inside the home, it is the tenants responsibility to contact the pest control company directly. If your lease includes “general pest control”, then the service is paid for by the owner and no cost to you. We ask that the tenants call for the treatments when they are needed, since we do not know how often or when it is needed. Plus when you call, you schedule it for a time that is most convenient for you. We do encourage all our residents to call Clarks Pest Control as often as they need since we would not expect you to live with bugs in your home. Their number is in Buildium under contacts if you don’t have it.
Thank you,
J&P Unlimited Inc.
